
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
02/22 10 January 2022 

 
CLOSURE OF SHIRE OFFICE AND OTHER SHIRE SERVICES AND FACILITIES 

FOR CHINESE NEW YEAR 
 
Members of the public are advised that the Shire Office will be closed on the days listed 
below. The Rubbish Collection Service and Rubbish Tip services are available on some 
days over the Chinese New Year period as listed below: 
 

Date Shire Offices Rubbish 
Collection Rubbish Tip Library 

Monday 31st January 2022 Open 7.30am to 
12 noon Normal Open 7am to  

12 noon 

Closed 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 

Public Holiday 
Closed 

Normal Closed 

Wednesday 2nd February 2022 
Public Holiday 

Normal Closed 

 
The Shire office and other services and facilities will be back to their normal hours from 
Thursday 3 February 2022. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to wish the Community a Happy Chinese New 
Year. 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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